
STEM & BUS TUTORING
STEM and Business
Tutoring is offered in-
person or online, by
appointment in Roosevelt
Hall or at our drop-in
center in the Carothers
Library. Visit
uri.edu/aec/tutoring for
schedules or to book an
appointment via
TracCloud. uri.edu/aec/tutoring

UNDERGRADUATE
WRITING CENTER

The Writing Center offers
peer writing support in any
class, at any stage of the
writing process, in
Roosevelt 009. View the
schedule and book an in-
person, online, or written
feedback consultation at
uri.mywconline.com. uri.edu/aec//writing

ACADEMIC SKILLS
CONSULTATIONS

 & UCS 160/161

Strengthen your skills in
studying, planning, and time
management in our UCS 160 &
161 courses, and 1-1 academic
skills consultations.  Check
TracCloud for peer
consultation availability 

uri.edu/aec/academic-skills

A E C  A C A D E M I C  
E N H A N C E M E N T  
C E N T E R
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